
Our Ethiopian 
In partnership with Missionpharma A/S

Thanks to you, the project was a succes 

This project has been a big step for 
MAECOLUX S.A. and we could not 
have done it without your support, 
technical, administrative and logistic. 
The whole team would like to thank 
you for all the time spent on this 
project

 - and not only this one

We could not have better suppliers 
than you and we are really happy and 
satisfied to be one of your partners. 

We hope to develop the Ethiopian mar-
ket through this order by continuing 
to sell them your products afterwards.



The 4 containers were loaded last 
week and are currently on their way 
to Addis Ababa.

- 30 different suppliers 
- 150 different products 
- 1,540 boxes packed 
- 3,100 labels glued 
- 12,870 products sorted 
- 40 tons loaded with our muscles

Current follow-up

Fun facts 

- Impossible is not Maecolux - 



As soon as the containers arrive in 
Addis Ababa, Camille & Clement 
will go there to train the biomedical 
engineers. Pictures of the installed 
equipment will be sent to you after 
that....

In the future 

#Staytuned !

Once again : Thank you ! 


